
 

 

2197 
October 29, 2024 
 
Special Meeting: 

The Governing Body of the City of Wamego, Kansas, met in a Special Session on Tuesday, October 29, 2024, at 3:00 

P.M. in the City Commission Chambers at 430 Lincoln Avenue, Wamego, Kansas to discuss the use of fireworks 

after high school football playoff games. Those present were Commissioners: Dwight Faulkner, Michele Jacobs via 

phone, William Ditto, and Mayor Richard Weixelman. Commissioner Clifford Baughman was absent.  

 

The City Manager, Stacie Eichem, Deputy City Clerk, Ashley Mueting and City Treasurer, Leslie Dugan were also 

present.  

 

Firework Request: 

The City Manager advised that a request was made for the Pyro Crew to shoot fireworks off before the playoff 

football games. Commissioner Faulkner moved, seconded by Commissioner Ditto to approve fireworks to be shot 

prior to the playoff football games beginning November 1, 2024. Motion carried. Aye: 4, Nay: 0.  

The meeting was adjourned.  

        

       /s/ Richard Weixelman, Mayor   
ATTEST: 
 
 
/s/ Shanda Jahnke, City Clerk 


